PREPARE:  Get prepared for Remote Learning at NMHS!  

1. Check your school e-mail EVERY WEEKDAY!  And even more than once a day.  This week and early next week, you will hear from each of your teachers.  The FIRST means of two-way communication will be through your e-mail.  As a Remote Learning student, it is YOUR responsibility to check your e-mail often.  We need to know that you are here and participating! When you get an e-mail from a teacher, REPLY with at least a “thank you” or an “okay” or even a “miss you!” 

2. Check your teachers’ WEBSITES.  As a Remote Learning student, it is YOUR responsibility to check the teacher’s web site.  Many will post instructions on how to move forward. 

www.northmacschools.org > High School > Hover over the department > choose teacher

3. Find out how each teacher wants you to move forward.  This part is going to take some adjusting, but you can do it!  Some will use Office 365, some will use Google Classroom or Edmodo; it will be different for each class.  READ EVERYTHING!  The details from your teachers will be important.  If you don’t understand, e-mail your questions.  

4. You are officially a student again.  Plan your time wisely.  Consider making a schedule for yourself.  Give yourself a start time and stay consistent everyday if possible.  If you have siblings or parents sharing computers, make a schedule with them:  Parent 8am-4pm; Brother 4pm-6pm; You 6pm-9pm.  Each teacher will give you 20-45 minutes of work per day.  

5. Do not worry! Do not stress!  We are here to help you!  We want to talk to you and help in any way that you need.  Please reach out! 

